
 

Face coverings are required on the school bus 

We need your help to ensure children are masked up when boarding and riding school 
sponsored transportation.  This is a CDC and Federal Government mandate that the school 
district and transportation company are required to follow.   

Please discuss the significance of following this requirement with your child and remind them to 
“mask up” on the bus.   

School staff and drivers will continue to remind students of the requirement to wear a mask 
while on the bus, and provide masks to those not in compliance. 

 

 

 

 

 


